SAVE the DATE!

Fremont Siphon Replacement Project
Community Meeting

November 20, 2013
6 p.m.—7:30 p.m.

Presentation at
6:00 p.m.

Fremont Abbey

Arts Center

4272 Fremont Ave N
Seattle, WA 98103




KING COUNTY'S PROJECT Lg King County
TEAM INVITES YOU

Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Wastewater Treatment Division

to a community meeti_ng ol 201 S. Jackson St., KSC-NR-0505
November 20, to provide new Seattle, WA 98104-3855
information on the Fremont Siphon
Replacement Project. King County plans to replace
the Fremont Siphon with new pipelines located
under the Lake Washington Ship Canal.
Construction begins in mid-2014!

AT THE MEETING YOU CAN:

B Learn about the project final design, including
construction areas, activities and traffic impacts
in Fremont and Queen Anne

B Learn about what to expect during construction

B View the final design for the Fremont site and
new odor control building

B View the public art design concept for the
Fremont site and meet the artist

WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US!

For more information, visit
www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd.

For special accommodations, contact Adair Muth at
206-477-5505 or adairmuth@kingcounty.gov

g Alternate formats are available.
Call 206-477-5371 or 711 (TTY Relay).
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